Subject: Re: Round 4, The Situation and Round 5 Posted by TD on Wed, 11 Nov 2009 22:56:52 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

If OS is OK with this, then I will grant NE a chance by playing this match this weekend. Post your rosters up asap.

I wasn't going to set the round 5 deadline for this weekend anyway, so I might as well just allow these 2 teams to play their round 4 match, go ahead guys. Report back here as soon as it is done.